

Sports Quest Celebrating 25 years of Soccer Ministry



2020 End of Year Newsletter



UNBELIEVABLE! A quarter of a century sharing the Good News of Jesus Christ through soccer with countless children and families. We are humbled and grateful not only for the Lord's provision, but also for the prayers, support and encouragement of so many faithful friends and supporters over the years. There are simply too many to mention by name or organization, but please know how much Sports Quest appreciates those who have journeyed with us



THANK YOU PLAYERS for allowing us to speak truth into your lives from God's Word

THANK YOU PARENTS for entrusting us with your precious children





THANK YOU SOCCER CLUBS, ASSOCIATIONS, SCHOOLS AND THE HOMESCHOOL COMMUNITY for giving us a platform to disciple young people in their faith

THANK YOU INDIVIDUAL DONORS (one time and/or monthly) for giving financially to help sustain the ministry



THANK YOU CORPORATE SPONSORS for your generous support to undergird our outreach efforts and enable us to enhance and expand the ministry

THANK YOU MINISTRY PARTNERS, CHURCHES AND PARA-CHURCH
ORGANIZATIONS for believing in the message and method of Sports Quest to reach
not only the Houston community, but also the nations, with the love of Jesus



THANK YOU SPORTS QUEST BOARD AND COMMITTEE MEMBERS for guiding the ministry in all issues, and providing wise counsel and accountability

THANK YOU PRAYER PARTNERS for consistently lifting us up to the Lord for vision, direction and encouragement



THANK YOU LORD - CREATOR AND SUSTAINER OF SPORTS QUEST - For the privilege of serving as your mouthpiece and ambassador to a world in desperate need of hope, unity, comfort, purpose and peace

We look forward in eager anticipation to 2021 and beyond, trusting that the best is yet to come. Here's to the next 25 years!



We Need Your Help!

This is a critical time for Sports Quest as we prepare to increase and expand our impact for Christ through soccer

Would you please prayerfully consider becoming a ministry partner with an **End** of Year Financial Contribution?

Our fundraising goal of \$30,000 will allow us to finish strong in 2020 and provide a solid platform for local and international missions in 2021 and beyond!

Making a Year-End Contribution

For 2020 contributions to qualify as tax-deductible, they must be received by Sports Quest as follows:

ONLINE: Contributions submitted to sqsoccer.com must be made before midnight on December 31, 2020

BY MAIL: Contributions should be mailed to Sports Quest Inc., P.O. Box 1383, Cypress, TX 77410-1383 and postmarked before January 1, 2021

Thank You For Your Generosity!

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year From Sports Quest





